
January 20. 2023

Join us in recognizing the hard work, dedication and
achievements of Logan Elm Braves, past and present.

"Don't worry when you are not
recognized, but strive to be worthy
of recognition."

-Abraham Lincoln

A special THANK YOU! to our Board Members for
their service to Logan Elm district and students!

LE Board Members were treated to dessert for
Board of Education appreciation month at
January's meeting.

Pictured left to right/ft row: Heidi White, Debbie Shaw-
president; bk row: Matt Kim, Scott Allen, Michael Linton

"You know one person can make a
difference, and everyone should
try."

-John F. Kennedy

Students in Mrs. Fox-Steward's classroom made
snowman ornaments to raise funds to help support the
Circle Area Humane Society. The students raised
$281.00.
Pam Mount and Cindy Thomas from Circle Area
Humane Society are pictured with Mrs. Fox-Steward's
students. Thank you to all who supported this
project!   

Photo curtosy of Southern Ohio Sports Authority twitter account

"Hard work does not go
unnoticed, and some day the
rewards will follow."

-unknown

Congratulations to Girls Varsity Basketball
head coach, Jennifer Blue, on her 100th
career win! The win came aganist the
Athens Bulldogs, 40-33. This is coach
Blue's second season with the Braves.



 

"Don't work hard just for
recognition; work hard for your
own inner satisfaction and to
better yourself."

-unknown

Submitted By: Peyten Wolfe, Elleigh
​Smith, Ayden Hartley and Landen Russell

In the summer of 2022 our teacher, Mrs. Hardin,
met Mr. John Carlberg, CEO of Ticonderoga, in
a restaurant. He sent our school 1,728
pencils. Our class used the Ticonderoga pencils
to figure out ratios, convert decimals,
percentages and fractions and create a class art
design. Once we got pencils for our class, we
gave a box of pencils to each class in our school.
We got invited to our school board meeting to
present our work about the pencils.

We started preparing to present at the school
board meeting. When we went there, we all said
our parts in front of the board members. At the
board meeting there was a regional manager from
the Ohio School Board Association, Kimberley
Miller-Smith. She recommended that our
principal nominate us to go to the Ohio School
Board Achievement Fair.   

 When we got there, there was a table and there
was space for us to set up. After we got all set up
we walked around to see all the other projects .
But of course we had the best project! When it
was time to present, a whole lot of people came
out and talked to us about our experience with
Mr. John Carlberg and our teacher Mrs. Hardin.
The experience was very unique and a once in a
lifetime opportunity.

5th grade students were invited to present at the
Logan Elm School board meeting.

 
 

Mrs. Hardin along with her 5th grade students
and members of the Board at the Ohio School
Board Acheivement Fair.

Pictured left to right: Cody Cordle, Adam
Blake, Mr. Edgar, Jessica Willard and
Mandy Grambo.

"Respect, recognition, and reward
flow out of performance."

-N. R. Narayana Murthy

On January 13, 2023, five new members were inducted
into Logan Elm's Hall of Fame. Athletes were
recognized for their contributions on the courts and
fields. 31 varsity letters were earned between these four
honored.

Mr. John Edgar was presented the Award of Merit for
his accomplishments and dedication while serving as
District Superintendent for 17 years.

Congratuations to the Athletic Hall of Fame class of
2023!

 



Construction updates: Progress on the new building is continuing on track to welcome students
on the first day of the 2023-24 school year. Exterior brick has been laid, drywall is being hung and classroom
cabinents are being installed.

Photos: top row- Bi-level high school and middle school library; bottom row- classrooms

Thank You!
We appreciate your interest in the students and activities of all Logan Elm schools!

Visit the Logan Elm District website

Logan Elm Local Schools
9579 Tarlton Road, Circleville OH 43113

740-474-7501

STAY CONNECTED...Follow us on Twitter @loganelmschools
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